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4th December 2024

Deer Class Life Skills Trip: Monday 27th January 2025

Dear Parents,

We have our annual trip for Year 6 pupils to the Lifeskills Centre in Bristol planned on Monday, 27th

January. We will be leaving High Littleton at approximately 11.45am and returning to school at
approximately 4.00pm.

If you would like to know more about the centre, then their website is http://lifeskills-bristol.org.uk/

Please could your child bring a packed lunch and a drink on that day. Children will need to wear school
uniform as usual.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch, please do so
in the usual way via Parentpay by the Thursday cut off. Their lunch will then be delivered to school on
Monday prior to departure, and handed to your child.

We are asking for a contribution of £9.10 which will cover the cost of entry to Lifeskills. The PTA have
kindly covered the cost of the coach. Please give consent/make payment on Parentpay no later than
Wednesday, 3rd January.

Yours sincerely

Mr Gunning
Deputy Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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